Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF AWARD

17 October 2023

MS. SUNNY JEAN Q. JUNIO

Sales and Marketing Specialist

Philippine International Convention Center
Vicente Cotto Street. Pasay City, Philippines
sgjunio@picc.gov.ph

Dear Ms. Junio:

We are pleased to inform you that the Head of the Procuring Entity of the GPPB-TSO has
approved the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee to enter into a contract of Lease
of Venue with Meals and Event Management and Technical Equipment Package with Philippine
International Convention Center for the conduct of Procurement Summit 2023 in the amount Four
Million Sixty-Six Thousand Five Hundred Forty-Five Pesos and Ninety-Five Centavos
(PhP4,066,545.95) pursuant to Section 53.10 of the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and
Regulations of the Republic Act No. 9184.

A Memorandum of Agreement shall be issued at the soonest possible time

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your satisfactory
performance of your obligations under the project.

Sincerely yours,

Date:
2023.10.17
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